
 

  

12 March 2019 
 

Harmony Day 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

On Monday 18 March 2019, our school will be celebrating ‘Harmony Day’. This is 
a day to celebrate the uniting of Australians and promote a tolerant and culturally 
diverse society. Students are encouraged to wear clothing on the day from their 
country of origin. If this is not possible, we ask that students come dressed in orange, 
which is the official colour of Harmony Day. 

 

Students will engage in some activities relating to Harmony Day with their class 
teacher throughout the day. 

 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to a fabulous day. 

 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo       Charisse Belista 
Principal       Multicultural Coordinator 

 
A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 
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